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Thursday 8th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a number of children who have head lice recently.   
Head lice are common in schools and whilst they are nothing more than a nuisance, it is 
important that children are checked regularly so that any found can be dealt with quickly and 
before they can be allowed to spread.   
 
Our school nurse will be in school on Friday 16th November 2018 and will be giving a short 
presentation with the latest advice around treating and avoiding head lice. She will also be 
sharing information on managing threadworms, also a common nuisance amongst school-aged 
children. 
This will be at 10am in the Infant School Hall. 
 
If you have any other health concerns about your child, there may be an opportunity to discuss 
these or to arrange an appointment with the nurse for a more convenient time. 
 
If you would like to attend this presentation, please complete and return the reply slip below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Helen Child  
Deputy Headteacher/Inclusion & Safeguarding Lead 
 

 

REPLY SLIP  - return to the Infant School Office 
SCHOOL NURSE PRESENTATION – FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2018 

 
I would like to attend this presentation. 
 
 
Child’s Name:……………………………………….. Class:……………………………….. 
 
 
 
Name:………………………………         Signed:……………………….     Date:…………….. 
 

 
 
 


